
OUR PRAYERS 
 

In the Anglican Communion we pray for the leaders of the Church of 
Pakistan as they seek to build bridges between people of different faiths 
and we ask for tolerance among the faith communities. 
 

In Kaduna we pray that reconciliation may enable an end to violence, so 
that the state may become a beacon of peace rather than a place of fear 
and death. 
 

In our diocese we hold before You those men and women who have died 
in active service. As we honour their courage and cherish their memory 
may we put our faith in Your future, for You are the source of life and 
hope. 
 

In our parish we pray for all who live in Clarendon St & Dorney Close 
and for the residents and staff of Herald Lodge. 
 

In our CTEC Prayer Cycle we pray for the members of St Mary 
Magdalen Church and their minister, Rev’d Dwayne Engh. 
 

Those in need:  
In hospital:   
 

We pray for all in our church family who are ill or housebound, recovering 
from surgery or awaiting results of recent medical tests. 
 

We commemorate the departed:  Stephen Rowley 
 

In Annual Remembrance:  
Timothy Payne, Lizzie Chambers, Constance Elliott,  

Frank Oliver and Elsie Thomas. 
 

We remember all who have made sacrifices for the good of others. 
We also give thanks for the ending of conflicts and the coming of 
peace. May God bless all peacemakers and help all nations and 
communities to be tolerant and understanding of one another, so 
that wars and conflicts may cease throughout the world. 

 

If you would like someone mentioned in the Weekly Sick List, please 
email Ian Leitch on ianleitch094@btinternet.com. If you would like a name 
placed on the Prayer Chain (which can be confidential), please speak to 
Christine O’Brien or email her at prayerchstb@gmail.com. 

ST BARBARA’S EARLSDON 
THIRD SUNDAY BEFORE ADVENT 

SUNDAY 11TH NOVEMBER 2018 
REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 

 

8.00 AM HOLY COMMUNION President: Rev’d Tulo Raistrick 
 

Refreshments will be served in the Hall from 10.00am 
 for Pipe Band and early arrivals. 

 

10.30 AM Service of Remembrance Minister: Rev’d Tulo Raistrick 
 

HYMNS see Hymn Sheet 
SERVICE BOOK Special Service booklet 
OLD TESTAMENT Psalm 62:1-2, 5-8, 11-12 Royal British Legion 
NEW TESTAMENT Mark 1:14-20 Mark, Scouts 
SERMON Rev’d Tulo Raistrick 
INTERCESSIONS Dan Rathbone 
 

Please use the Remembrance Sunday Service booklets 
and the separate Remembrance Sunday Hymns sheets 

 

We welcome  
the Royal British Legion (Coventry No 4 Branch),  

the Royal Marine Association,  
the 42nd Coventry (St Barbara’s) Scout Group 

and St Barbara’s Rainbows. 
 

They shall not grow old, as we that are left grow old. 
Age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn. 
At the going down of the sun and in the morning 

We will remember them. 
 

Please note the Order of Service, Weekly Leaflet and hymns are 
available in large print at the back of church each week. We have a loop 
system in church and you should switch to ’T’ position for best reception.  
 

Collect for Remembrance Sunday: 
Almighty God, whose will is to restore all things in your beloved Son, the 
King of all; govern the hearts of those in authority, and bring the families 
of the nations, divided and torn apart by the ravages of sin, to be subject 
to his just and gentle rule, who is alive and reigns with you, in the unity of 
the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever. Amen. 



 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Please pray for Kaduna: Communal violence in the northern Nigerian 
state of Kaduna recently resulted in the death of 55 people, the local 
police commissioner reported. Kaduna is one of our companion link 
dioceses. The violence is taking place near some of the villages where we 
have been sponsoring the digging of wells. Bishop John has asked that 
you urgently pray for Kaduna. Further details may be found at: 
tinyurl.com/yb4rrxxm  
 

To contact the Vicar, Rev’d Tulo Raistrick, please phone 024 7501 
7889 (preferably not Mondays) or email tulo@raistricks.com 

NOTICES 
 

Buzz @ St B’s continues next Sunday afternoon (18th November) at 5pm. 
Do encourage any young families to come and enjoy the service and take 
part in the craft, drama or musical activities. If you can contribute an item 
of food for tea, please sign up on the sheet at the back of the church.  
 

Work in Progress: We constantly undertake work to maintain our 
buildings in good order. At present, scaffolding has been erected on the 
north side of the church. If you spot anyone on the scaffolding after dusk, 
please let Tulo or Keith know as soon as possible. 
 

Poems and Pies: Share your favourite poem and enjoy a mince pie & a cup 
of tea in the vicarage on Sat 8th December from 3.00 to 5.00pm. Make a 
donation to receive a ticket from Marjorie Leitch. 
 

Rev’d Charles Higgins will be licensed as Vicar of St James’ Church, 
Bulkington on Wednesday, 28th November at 7.30pm. Charles had a 
placement at St Barbara’s for four months last year, and you may wish to 
support him at his Institution and Induction service. 
 

City Praise and Prayer - 11 November 2018: City Praise and Prayer is a 
bi-annual event which draws churches together across Coventry to 
worship together and to pray with one voice for the Kingdom of God to 
come in our city. This is very much a ‘combined churches’ event 
organised and led by various church leaders but to date CLM has played 
a key role in the organisation of the evenings and they have been 
privileged to be the host venue. The next City Praise and Prayer is 
scheduled for this evening (11 November 2018) at 6.30pm in the CLM 
church, Welcome Centre, Parkside, CV1 2HG. For more information 
please visit the CLM website by clicking the link below. 
www.clmchurch.co.uk/about/city-prayer-praise/ 
 

Savouring Advent Retreats: An evening retreat for lay leaders to 
explore the themes of Advent, learn to savour the waiting and find a focus 
in this busy season. The same event has been arranged in two different 
places on two different evenings each from 6.30-9.30pm: 
 Tuesday 27 November, at St John the Baptist Church, Berkswell 
 Thursday 29 November, at All Saints Church, Harbury 
Book online at www.servingchrist.org.uk. Cost: £6 per person per session 
(includes hot supper). 
 

Information for inclusion in the WL should be sent in writing to Ian 
Leitch (email: ianleitch094@btinternet.com or 94, Earlsdon Avenue 
South) before the copy deadline of 6pm on Wednesday. 

DIARY 
 

Monday 12th November 
10.30am Service at Herald Lodge (John McCutchion); 
 

Tuesday 13th November 
  7.30pm PCC (Meeting room); 
 

Wednesday 14th November 
  9.30am Prayers and Bears (doors open 8.45) in the WellSpring;  
11.30am Holy Communion; President: Rev’d Tulo Raistrick;  
  2.15pm Wednesday Fellowship (incorporating Friendship Group); 

Speaker: Gordon Thomas on Law and Disorder 
in the WellSpring of Earlsdon Methodist Church; 

   No Home group this week;  
  7.45pm CTEC committee (All Souls’ Church); 
 

Thursday 15th November 
  7.30pm Pilgrim group (vicarage); 
 

Friday 16th November 
  9.30am Church Knitting Group (Office); 
  7.00pm Choir Practice;  
 

Sunday 18th November 
  8.00am Holy Communion; President: Rev’d Tulo Raistrick;  
10.00am Sung Eucharist; President: Rev’d Tulo Raistrick; 

Readings: Hebrews 10:11-14, 19-25 Wena Hughes; 
 Mark 13:1-8 Preacher; 
Sermon: Jonathan Child;  
Intercessions: Ian Leitch; 

  5.00pm Buzz@StBs; Minister: Rev’d Tulo Raistrick; 
A short service for young families with stories, drama, 
crafts and songs, followed by tea. 

mailto:tulo@raistricks.com
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